MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
Department of Architecture

77 Massachusetts Avenue

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

28 May 1997

Batuz

Societe Imaginaire

Altzella

Nossen, Sachsen .

Dear Batuz:

Thanks to you, early next month four students of the Massachusetts Institute of Technology
will arrive at Altzella and remain most of the month of June. They will work on a collective
project and, we expect, discover new projects through the associations they develop in your
circle.

Now that I have come to know you and the Societe Imaginaire better through our meetings
at Cadenabbia, I anticipate that still other of our faculty could find their association with the
Societe to be fruitful. It would then be possible for our students of future years to find
special opportunities for their intellectual and artistic growth in the environment of Altzella.

Sincerely yours,
Stanford Anderson,
Head, Department of Architecture



